
GREENWICH TOWNSHIP 
MINUTES OF BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING 

MARCH 26, 2020  
7:30 p.m. 

 
 

Mayor Reinhart called the meeting to order stating, “Adequate notice of this meeting was 
provided in compliance with the Open Public Meeting Act by placing electronic notification on both the 
Township website and also the Township Facebook page  on March 24 

 
Roll Call -  Mayor Reinhart, Deputy Mayor Orr and Committeeman Werley. Also present were: 

Kim Fleetwood, Treasurer; Ray Colavita, Township Auditor and Lisa Garrison, Township Clerk. 
 
 Mr. Colavita presented an overview of the budget indicated with the 2% increases implemented 

the tax increase would be 1 and ¾ cents.  This would amount to a $17.50 increase per $100,000.  For a 
$200,000 ratable the increase would be $35.00,   Mr. Colavita presented an analysis of the capital and 
surplus.  The capital budget included the fire apparatus and the Tea Burner Road project.  The 
Committee reviewed and questioned various line items.  With no changes to be made the budget will be 
introduced at the April meeting. 

 
On motion of Mayor Reinhart, seconded by Deputy Mayor Orr to open the public comment, 

unanimously carried. There being no comment forthcoming on motion of Deputy  Mayor  Orr, seconded 
by Mayor Reinhart to close the public comment, unanimously carried. 

 
 There being no further business to come before the Township Committee on motion of Deputy 

Mayor Orr and seconded by Committeeman Werley to adjourn, unanimously carried. 
 

 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 Lisa Garrison, RMC 
 Township Clerk 


